
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

NON-PUBLIC SESSION MINUTES of January 20, 2003 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Donald J. Crate, Sr., Chairman; Ilene P. Reed; Keith Oppenneer 

 

Administrative Staff:  April Whittaker, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to enter non-public session at 7:13pm under RSA 91-A:3 II (a), Setting 

Compensation; Mrs. Reed seconded.  Mr. Oppenneer – aye, Mrs. Reed – aye, Mr. Crate – aye, 

vote unanimous. 

 

Mrs. Whittaker recommended a pay raise for Wendy Euler and a new title ~ Financial 

Assistant/Benefit Coordinator.  Mrs. Whittaker expects to see a significant increase for Ms. 

Euler’s position when the pay study is done as she does more than a bookkeeper does. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to come out of non-public session at 7:38 pm; Mrs. Reed seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to concur with the Town Manager’s recommendation for a pay raise; Mrs. 

Reed seconded, vote unanimous. 

 

 


